
                                                                                                             
 

 

Just Water International Ltd acquisition of Dolphin Water 

 

Just Water wish to advise that they have acquired the business of Dolphin Water effective the 31st 
May 2018. 

Dolphin Water has been operating for 30 years, founded by the vendor, Peter Mooney. Peter will 
remain as an advisor to the Company. 

Chief Executive of Just Water, Tony Falkenstein, said “We have known Peter since he started in 
business, and although we were competitors, we had great respect for each other” 

Peter Mooney endorsed this: “When I was looking to retire, I only approached one company as a 
possible buyer, Just Water, as I had always had fair and honest dealings with them over the life of 
my Company – I know that Just Water will look after my customers the same way as I have over the 
last 30 years.” 

 
Tony Falkenstein 
Chairman & CEO 

For further enquires please contact: 
Tony Falkenstein       
      
+ 64 (021) 950 856      
Email: tf@jwi.co.nz      
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